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Welcome to the Key Stage One newsletter! If any parents has any questions please don’t hesitate to email 

us. Our enquiry email is ks1parents@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk.   

This week year 1 have started reading a new book in Literacy called The Lion Inside. We have been 

learning how to add the add the suffixes –er and –ed. In Maths we have been adding and subtracting one 

digit and two digit numbers using our number line. Year 2 have continued to do some fantastic descriptive 

writing about the Great Fire of London. In Maths they have been learning about different units of 

measurements.  

 

For a chance to win an iPad please click on the following link: 

http://www.pikefold.manchester.sch.uk/page/school-lunches/18326 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Dates for the diary 

Monday 5th February – uniform shop open  

15:00 – 16:00 next to the admin suite. 

  

Homework this week. 

Spellings - Spellings handed out today to be tested 

next Thursday.  

Homework – Year 1: Comprehension pg 14  

Maths pg 13 

Year 2: Comprehension pg 11 

Maths pg 20 +21 

Reading - Reading books will be handed out every 

night but please can books and reading records be 

brought back in every day. You don’t have to finish 

the book every night, little and often is best for our 

children. 
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Stars of the Week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 – Ayesha, Lacie 

& Finlay 

2P – Harry B 

2F – Harry F 

 
 

General Reminders 

 Please make sure that your child’s P.E kit is in school on a daily basis. 

 Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email – chair@pikefold,manchester.sch.uk 

 Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614  

 

 

App Downloads 

Please download the following apps 

Class Dojo App 

Studybugs App 

Group call – Xpressions App (all newsletters and 

parental letters will be uploaded to this app)  
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